Message from the Superintendent/President
Dear Colleagues and Community Partners:

The biennial Citrus College Fact Book is a product of the dedicated
effort of the Citrus College Office of Institutional Research,
Planning and Effectiveness (IRPE). With this 2023 edition, IRPE has
implemented a new mode of access — readers can now easily view
the data tables through the online table of contents.

The Fact Book is a valuable resource containing information that

provides in-depth details relative to the College’s service area

population, as well as new and incoming student demographics

from within our five feeder school districts. Student performance

and success are also highlighted and include data through fall

2021. Lastly, the 2023 Fact Book provides faculty, staff and
management demographics. It is my hope that, as you explore each component, you will discover the
high priority that the College places on knowing its students — where they come from, who they are and
what their future goals are beyond their time at Citrus College.

Data transparency is essential for credibility, enabling the College to “see below the surface.” Five-year
longitudinal data reveal, in part, how our students and the College continue to recover from the adverse
effects of global and local events over time. Citrus College is moving forward with purpose to build an all-
inclusive learning environment sensitive to the uniqueness of each student, in which educational
pathways are clear, student support is paramount and the College’s values are evident.

It is my hope that you will learn more about the “Citrus College Experience” from the valuable
information and data contained within the 2023 Fact Book.

Sincerely,

Greg Schulz, Ed.D.
Superintendent/President
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